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gift

The Presbyterian Education Board of Pakistan (PEB)
runs 26 schools in the Punjab region of Pakistan with
almost 6,000 students in attendance. All schools are
dedicated to providing quality education to all individuals
regardless of race, religion or ability to pay. Since
Christian and Muslim students learn together and are
respected, students learn the values of tolerance, respect,
and love -- which lead to a more peaceful society. Many of
the students who attend PEB schools come from families
living in poverty. Friends of PEB fundraises to help support
PEB schools, from providing scholarships to funding
building projects. Through the scholarship program, many
children who could not have otherwise been able to afford
school are able to get a quality education.

Dear, __________________________________________________ 

A gift of _________________________________________________

has been given in your honor. 

In Pakistan, the education system is described as
one of the most underdeveloped in the world. Barely
60% of children complete grades 1 to 5 at primary
school.

PEB schools focus on what is so very necessary--
providing a high quality education that is available to
all. Curriculum and academic standards are some of
the highest in Pakistan at PEB schools. Many
students are the first in their families to receive an
education, which breaks them out of a life like their
parents of being laborers facing poverty. For more
information about how Friends of PEB supports
students and schools in Pakistan, visit:
friendsofpeb.org

Blessings, _____________________________________________
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